
Information Technology Update 3rd Quarter 2014 

 RFP’s for the website redesign and iSeries replacement have been sent out.  Return 

dates are 9/26 and 10/15 respectively. 

 Finish Phone system project at both Utilities Plants started in 4th quarter 2013. 

 Continue with camera implementations throughout the City, Valley Transit, Utilities and 

MSB. 

 Completed the Infrastructure Upgrade Project. 

 Completed programming on the Water Meter Project. 

 Metafile moving slower than expected but is moving. 

 Working on revised DR plan entailing security breaches, risk assessment and the 

business impact.  Looking for implementation in 2015. 

 Yearly budget is on track at approximately 70%. 

 

 


